

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Thursday 23rd April

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Confirmation

Thank you to Father Michael, the Catechists, staff and of course the children and their families for a wonderful Confirmation service last night. It was a joy to see so many children (and one adult) so respectful and happy at such a wonderful occasion. They are now preparing for First Holy Communion on Saturday 2nd May and will celebrate Mass together next Wednesday 29th April at 9.30am in school. Please remember them in your prayers and if possible please join them at Mass next week.

PTA/Friends

Thank you to everyone who attended the coffee morning today. As you all know the sponsored walk will take place this Sunday 26th April at 1.30pm from the Jackson Boat Pub. We should be ok with the weather but if not I will text on Sunday morning. A reminder that it is a donation of £10 per family but if you prefer you can ask for sponsorship; form on the reverse. We also discussed the Summer BBQ which has now evolved onto a World Food Event. There will still be the traditional BBQ food but we are also hoping to have stalls with food from other cultures and countries. So far we have Indian, Portuguese and Irish. If you can prepare food from another culture and are happy to help please see me or email the Friends on sthughfriends@gmail.com. Thank you.

Parent/Adult Choir

Father Michael is hoping to begin a parent/adult choir to sing at Mass (once a month) and other services. If you are interested please see Father Michael or myself.

Open Night

Next week on Monday we will be holding our annual open night for Nursery to Year 6. This is an opportunity for you to look around at your leisure and view your child's work in the classroom. As it is not a formal parent's evening no appointments are necessary but of course the staff will be on hand if questions arise. If you do find yourself needing to speak to the teacher for more than a few minutes though, please make a further appointment as a consideration for other parents. I look forward to seeing you all there.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle







St. Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School Sponsored Walk Sunday 26th April 2015

Sponsor Form

Name	Amount Promised	Paid
	1	-
		\
		V
		V
		v.
		1
		n n

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle